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PLE Consulting
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North Florida Chapter

Meeting Minutes
January 15,2020

The North Florida Chapter of ASSP met for its January 2020 meeting on January 15,2020 at the
Northeast Florida Safety Council located at 1725 Art Museum Drive. Lunch was served at
11:30 during networking time and Bob Dooley, President called the meeting to order at 12:00
noon with 22 members and guests present. Bob welcomed everyone to the meeting, had all

introduce themselves.

Bob asked the attendees to review and approve the November Meeting Minutes that had been
distributed to the members. Bob asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to
approve the minutes. Dan Hempsall motioned to dispense with the reading of and approve the
minutes, Phil Baker second. Bob called for a vote and the minutes were approved.

Yaniv Zagagi, gave the Treasurer Report, the North Florida Chapter as of January 24, 2020 has
balance: $6,112.78 in the bank account, checks and cash on hand: $75.00 total $6,187.78

Bob, gave the Membership Report. The North Florida Chapter has 221 Members. There are 16
members in grace status.

Bob called for any old business —
1. No old business
Bob presented and called for any new business —
1. Bob, presented membership longevity award to Donald Martin for being a member for
40 years. — Donald Martin gave comments on guiding principles of being a Safety

Professional.

Bob introduced our speaker, David Bennett, marine chemist to present on Alternative Confined
Space Processes — Maritime.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM.

sfully submitted,
oA

Steven Wilson, Secretary
North Florida ASSE Chapter



